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Celebrations
1. Attendance —98%
2. Community Involvement
3. Strong start for 2018/2019

Attendance is strong for this 2018-19 school year.
Incentives are being done by PTO. Teachers will
continue to monitor student attendance and Mr.
Rocha will continue to monitor excessive absences.
Enrollment is strong, we are only a few students
away from meeting projection, it shows our
community has buy-in and is engaged in the
learning process. Thus far, we have had a very
smooth opening of school year. However, we will
need to support 3" grade.

INSTRUCTION
1. Dual-language — 3" grade

Dual-language was reviewed for 3™ grade. We will
begin intervention and teacher support for this
grade level. Learning objective focus has been
implemented school-wide. Administration will
continue to support teachers and provide feedback.
Coaching and development is a priority this school
year. We will be visiting classes often and providing
feedback to teachers as needed. Lesson plans,
templates and deadlines were discussed. SIP was
reviewed and agreed upon.

2. Learning Objective focus
3. Coaching/Development & Admin support
4. PLC/Lesson Plans
5. SIP
MANAGEMENT

1. Attendance — ADA time
2. Deadlines

Attendance submittion was reviewed with
committee. ADA time is 9:30am, poster are
available in all classrooms with new time reflected.

3. SignIn/Out Sign in and out policy was reviewed.

CALENDAR Student performance measures were discussed
1. Student performance with teachers and committee. IPDP expectations
2. IPDP and deadline was review. CIRCLE assessment and

3. Circle Assessment
4. Running Records

expectations were reviewed with PK representative
and RR deadline and expectations were reviewed.

COMMUNITY
1. Wraparound services
2. Open House
3. Parent University
4. Health Fair
5. Collaboration with U of H

Update on Wraparound services for this school year
was discussed. Open house procedures were
reviewed, and parent university dates and event
were reviewed with committee. Our fall health fair
event will take place in Oct, more details will
follow. Additionally, Mr. Estupinan discussed our
collaboration with U of H regarding our garden.




